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hopefully you’ve had a good start into the new semester! The beautiful spring days invite you to go outside 

and visit exciting events. Perhaps you will find something that interests you below! 

 

Enjoy reading the newsletter and we wish you the best of luck for the 2024 summer semester!  

 

1. New regulation for parental allowance for births from April 1, 2024 

2. Diversity Days on May 22 and 23 

3. Media campaign: Making diversity visible and audible 

4. Event recommendations  

 

 

 

    

 

 

Play and network meetings 
 

We cordially invite all pregnant students and students with children to take part in our newly organized play and network meetings with  

toddler group! You can make contacts and exchange ideas with each other, but you are also welcome to bring your children  

to play together! The first meeting will take place on Friday, 24.05.2024, at 4 pm in the Office of Family Services. 

Let us know if you would like to join! 

familienbuero@uni-bonn.de 

0228-737273 
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For all births from April 1st of this year, a new income threshold comes into effect, from which 

the entitlement to parental allowance no longer applies. The options for receiving parental allow-

ance at the same time are also being revised. All important information is summarized here. 

mailto:familienbuero@uni-bonn.de
https://www.bmfsfj.de/bmfsfj/themen/familie/familienleistungen/neuregelungen-beim-elterngeld-fuer-geburten-ab-1-april-2024-228588
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On 22 and 23 May 2024, the Vice-Rectorate for Equal Opportunities and Diversity, together with 

the unit of the same name, is organizing the Diversity Days for the third time at the University of 

Bonn. The first day will have the motto "Language connects" and is, among other things, dedicated 

to inclusive language. On day two, which focuses on the topic of "Women Empowering STEM", 

successful female scientists will report on their professional careers. Numerous lectures and inter-

esting workshops will take place on both days. You can find a detailed overview here.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The aim of this new media campaign is to increase the  

visibility of the topic of equal opportunities and diversity.  

During this campaign, the cooperation partners 

of the staff unit and the Vice-Rectorate will also be  

presented.  

 

Above all, however, the five key topics of educational equity, family equity, gender equity, inclu-

sion and participation and protection against discrimination will be covered in detail.  

This will be done through videos and podcast episodes, which will be uploaded on this page in the 

following weeks. 
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Join our team! 
 

The Office of Family Services is looking for a new Student/ Research Assistant, starting on  

the first of August, with 10-19 hours per week.  

You are welcome to send us your application documents by 31.05.2024 if you are interested  

and if you would like to take a closer look at the compatibility of family, studies and career! 

The position is advertised here. 

https://www.chancengerechtigkeit.uni-bonn.de/en/newsandevents/diversity-days-2024/diversity-days-2024?set_language=en
https://www.chancengerechtigkeit.uni-bonn.de/en/newsandevents/funding-initiative-hrk/media-campaign?set_language=en
https://www.uni-bonn.de/de/universitaet/arbeiten-an-der-uni/stellenangebote/stellenangebote-fuer-studierende-promovierende-und-praktikant-innen
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Note: If you no longer wish to receive the newsletter, please send an e-mail to familienbuero@uni-bonn.de. 

All information without guarantee                                                                    30.04.2024 

Family-Sunday at Museum König 

Together with their families, children of nursery and 

primary school age can discover the museum's exhibi-

tion on June 9 and August 11, 2024 (both at 11 a.m.) 

and get to know the exciting animal world. Craft activi-

ties will also be included. Further information can be 

found here. 

Children’s and family studio at August 

Macke Haus  

Following the motto "Fairytale and Colorful", families 

can create their own designs and turn them into deco-

rative paper using the technique of colour printing.   

The workshop takes place on 16.06., 21.07. and 18.08. 

at 3 pm and is suitable for children of nursery and pri-

mary school age. 

 

Fairy tales and stories for children aged 4 

and over  

The event series "We read aloud" takes place on the 

first Sunday of every month in the lecture hall of the 

Museum König. Animal stories, fairy tales and exciting 

adventure stories are read aloud. The readings always 

start at 11 a.m. and last approx. 30-45 minutes; regist-

ration is not required. 

 

 

 Musical play and contact group 

In May and June, an open music meeting is held every 

Tuesday at 9 a.m. in the Haus der Familie Bonn. Chil-

dren aged 10-15 months can listen to sounds, sing and 

experience music together with their parents. Registra-

tion is free of charge.     
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mailto:familienbuero@uni-bonn.de
https://bonn.leibniz-lib.de/de/zfmk/veranstaltungen/oeffentlicher-familiensonntag
https://www.august-macke-haus.de/programm/veranstaltungen.html
https://www.hdf-bonn.de/programm/kurssuche/kurs/W1108?browse=forward&blid=120832&blkeep=true&reiter=zeit
https://www.hdf-bonn.de/programm/kurssuche/kurs/W1108?browse=forward&blid=120832&blkeep=true&reiter=zeit

